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UPDATE ON DISCUSSIONS WITH VFPA

As mentioned in our Notice 12, our lawyer, Sergio Custodio, senior partner at Bennett
Jones LLP, met with VFPA legal counsel to discuss a moratorium on October 5th as well
as address the contentious points we have raised in prior communication to RDOS
members prior to his meeting with Peter Xotta and Jennifer Natland on October 11th.

We are pleased to advise that through our efforts, the VFPA has agreed to a moratorium
on any date to sign and return any new license agreements that have been issued.

For those who have not joined and who have not supported our legal fund, please
consider the importance of this issue and support us by joining the Recreational Dock
Owner Society and help with our legal funding -
https://www.recreationaldockownersociety.com/

Your RDOS Team is focused on creating an agreement that works for the VFPA,
the Canadian government and the waterfront property owners.

Your RDOS Executive

Ryan Sayer / Pat Dennett / Ken Backman / Daphne Herberts / Dave Reed
Kate Fraser / Darren Ferbey / Damian Regan / Gunnar Eggertson

Please direct any questions / inquiries to recreationaldockownersociety@gmail.com

https://www.recreationaldockownersociety.com/

